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Comment Submitted:

Outdoor and Off-road recreation sites in Southern Nevada are being constantly down sized and restricted. More and more acres are
off limits. This is not fair to those of us who use these areas on a regular basis. I am completely for alternative energy sources, but
they in no way their development should restrict or limit the use of the area to off-road or any other type of recreation. Solar yes,
but closing of areas is not an option. Either other areas must be opened in exchange for the area, or the mas shut off of acerage in
the Jean area needs to be STOPPED! There is no reason both things can't occupy the valley without problem. No more off limits
areas, we won't stand for it. No explanation needed!


